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Horton residents asked to voluntarily conserve water
(KNZA)--With the hot weather upon us, Horton residents are being encouraged
to voluntarily conserve water due to potential drought conditions.

According to a notice from the city, while its not mandatory at this time, residents
are being asked to be mindful of their water use while watering their lawn, filling
swimming pools or washing their car.

As of Saturday, the city also says non-potable water at the Little Lake will be
unavailable until the next significant rainfall.

Those with questions are asked to contact the Horton City Hall at 486-2681.    
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